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Ken Moberg President & Board of Directors 
Never Forgotten Honor Flight 

225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234 
Wausau, WI 54401 
 
Yesterday, April 22, was one of the most humbling, remarkable, moving, well organized, stimulating & 

amazing day of my life.  I am very grateful to you for making it possible & and allowing my grandson, 

Timothy Meitus  to accompany me as my escort.  

You have done an incredible job finding & training all of the numerous wonderful volunteers.  All  that we met 

were very knowledgable, pleasant & helpful.  Please thank them all.   Also thank Operation Gratitude & Mollie 

for the goody bag with Girl Scout cookies, candy, braided bracelet, personal travel items & hand made with 

love pillow case and scarf.  I very much appreciate the pre-flight dinner,  letter and certificate from the Board 

of Directors, the CD - The Unknowns, the playing cards, the commemorative pin and medal. The Photo Book 

is amazing and fills in some of the questions I had. It is a gorgeous book. 

The welcome home was very moving! I couldn’t believe how many people were there. It was truly an 

experience I will never forget. 

Thank you, 

Andrew H. McEachron 

 

P.S. - My granddaughter, Meghan Meitus, introduced herself to you at the pre-flight dinner and talked about 

the benefit show she has set up with the Min-Aqua Bat Waterski Show on June 26. She has set a goal of 

raising $5000.00 for the Honor Flight that night at the ski show. Hope you can make it to the show. 
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